
                                                          
 

 

9th June 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers of Rabbit and Hare Classes 
 

 
 
Rabbit and Hare Classes will be visiting Wildwood Animal Park on Friday 14th July 2023. 
 
The children should be brought to school as normal as they will be travelling to the Wildwood Park 
by coach just after registration. They will return to school in time for the normal collection time of 
3:00 pm. 
 
On the day, children will need: 
 

 A sun hat and sun cream to be applied before school 

 Full school uniform.  

 Sensible shoes like trainers or wellies, if it is wet weather. 

 A bottle of water. 

 A packed lunch from home*  
 

The cost of the trip is £15. This includes the cost of the coach and entrance to Wildwood. Passes 
cannot be used on this trip. We will not be visiting the shop so your child will not need to bring any 
money on the day. 
 
As we are travelling by coach, we will need you to give consent for your child to travel. Please 
logon to the ParentPay www.parentpay.com by Friday 30th June 2022 to give your consent and to 
make payment. 
 
We are very excited to be able to take the children on this trip so that they can see the animals we 
have been learning about and know that the children will be looking forward to it. 
 
*If your child is entitled to a free school meal because you are in receipt of certain benefits, and 
you would like school to provide them with a packed lunch, please indicate this on ParentPay - 
unless a free school meal is booked, a packed lunch from home will need to be provided.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Annecchiarico and Mrs Peachey-Smith 
Rabbit Class and Hare Class Teachers 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 
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